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OPENSKIES LEVEL UPDATE 
 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 
 

Today, the Union and the Company had a conference call to discuss the upcoming Level brand change.  

 

We are very pleased to announce that the Company will be offering a preference to the US based crews 

to work longer W style trips to the new destinations. You will be able to change your preference every 6 

months.  

 

The Company did express that there may be a language barrier on flights from ORY to the new French 

speaking destinations but will be considering offering French lessons to US based cabin crew who does 

not speak French. 

 

Keep in mind, your contract remains intact and you are still working directly for OpenSkies but they will 

be doing business as Level, which is a brand.  

 

We inquired about the possibility of growing the US cabin crew base. The Company said there were no 

plans to hire for the US base at this time but it may be a possibility in the future. 

 

There was a follow up discussion the ORY hotel issue with the Company and they said the issue had been 

resolved, so if you are still having issues please let me know. 

 

We are still seeking participation on the Hotel Committee, which would be working with the Company to 

select hotels in the new destinations, as well as a member to fill the shop steward position.  

 

If you have any further questions or are interested in filling the union positions please email or call me at 

281-827-3965 or sgonzales@iamDL142.org. 

 

In Solidarity, 

           
          

 

     Sara Gonzales     
     GENERAL CHAIR  

SG/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 DL 142 E-Board 
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